From: Lindsey Green

To: Elisha Milne
Subject: FW: 24 unit townhouse proposal
Date: July 25, 2024 10:31:23 AM

From: Zsuzsanna Nicholls

Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2024 9:02 AM
To: Clerks <clerks@southgate.ca>
Subject: 24 unit townhouse proposal

Good morning. I was unable to attend yesterday's meeting but 1 wanted to express my concerns about this project. I
understand there is a housing shortage however it seems that jamming 24 units into such a small space raises a lot of
concerns. Parking for the occupants and their guests. Losing the aesthetics of main street. The effects on the
neighbours. And quite frankly it seems greedy to cram so many units into such a small space. I am sure there are
many other factors involved such as water supply etc. so 1 would like to express my objection to such a building
proposal. Sincerely Zsuzsanna Nicholls.Sent from my iPhoneSent from my iPhone





